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Where We Left Off 

• Progressing discussions regarding Beebe Bridge 
Campground's future operations as a State Park.

• Continuing efforts to improve operational efficiency 
and elevate the user experience.

• Maintaining a strong, valued partnership with State 
Parks.
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Why We’re Here

• Follow-up on August 
discussion: State Parks’ 
operation of Beebe

• Update from WA State 
Parks Commission work 
session on Beebe

• No board action required 
today
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Follow-Up Q&A
Can customer-owners still launch boats without a fee?  
We anticipate implementing a Pilot Program with State Parks as soon as 2025 
that will allow free launching at all District sites managed by State Parks.

Is it possible for customer-owners to have preference 
for camping reservations?
Technical, logistical and policy challenges prevent this option at present.

Will dump station access be enhanced? 
State Parks anticipates expanded dump station access over the current 
situation under District management.

What it the timeline?
A longer transition period is now anticipated with the District managing the 
Park through the 2025 recreational season.  
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Next Steps 

• Attend Washington State Parks and Recreation 
Commission work session on October 10

• Finalize outreach and communication plan

• Continue collaboration with Washington State 
Parks on agreement terms



Summary 

• Discussions about Beebe Bridge Campground and 
future operations as a State Park are progressing

• Ongoing efforts to enhance operational efficiencies 
and provide the best user experience

• Strongly value our partnership with State Parks

• Return for a board update in early 2025
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Questions and Discussion?
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